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13 September 2024  
Year 5 & 6 – Football & Cross Country Trials  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
We are pleased to inform you that we are holding football and cross-country trials for 
the new Academic Year.  
  
All children in Year 5 and 6 are welcome to attend the trial sessions as detailed 
below:  
  
Football Trials  
Year 5/6 Girls  Monday 16 September   3.15 - 4.30  
Year 6 Boys   Tuesday 17 September   3.15 - 4.30  
Year 5 Boys    Wednesday 18 September   3.15 - 4.30  
  
Cross-Country  
Year 5/6 Boys & Girls  Thursday 19 September   3.15 - 4.15  
  
Please complete this form here to indicate whether your child wishes to attend the 
trials. Please submit the form to us by 12.30pm on Monday 16 September.  
  
Your child will need to bring the following for the trials:  
  

• PE Kit  
• Football Boots (football trials)/or Trainers (football or Cross-country)  
• Shin Pads (if possible) (football)  
• Water Bottle  
• Lightweight jacket/waterproof  

  
After the football trials, you will be informed by email if your child has been 
successful in obtaining a place in the team.  
  
If your child is successful, the football training sessions will be:  
  
Year 5 Boys  Tuesdays  3.15 - 4.00  
Year 6 Boys  Wednesdays  3.15 - 4.00  
Year 5/6 Girls Thursdays  3.15 - 4.00  
  

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/U72s78QBRe


   

 

   

 

For any future cross-country events we will inform you by email if your child has been 
selected to take part.  
  
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
  
Yours faithfully  

  
  
Mr S Hutchinson  
Sports Coach  
 


